
Grace Christian School of Temecula Valley – PSP 
 

Policy Changes for the 25/26 School Year 
 

-PSP FAITH DEPOSIT 

There will now be a $100 PSP Faith Deposit per family due at the time of 

enrollment.  
  

This Faith Deposit is refundable and is similar to the records deposit. If family 

does not assess any fees or there are any remaining funds on deposit, Faith 

Deposit funds will be refunded back at the time of withdrawal/graduation.  
 

These funds on deposit will cover fees for: any mandatory meeting no-show; late 

paperwork; late tuition payment, etc. (See PSP Handbook for specific fees) 
 

*Please note that this deposit will need to be replenished to $100 at re-

enrollment every school year. For example, if a $25 fee is assessed and taken 

from deposit, $25 will be added to invoice at re-enrollment to deposit balance. 
 

-MANDATORY MEETINGS 

Grace PSP will now have mandatory meetings which are listed below:  
 

● Orientation – Meeting for all PSP families at the beginning of each school 

year  

● Homeschool Training Meetings – If applies, but mostly for new families 

● PSP 1st Semester Meeting – Scheduled in October (Date TBD) for all 

families  

● PSP 2nd Semester Meeting – Scheduled in March (Date TBD) for all 

families  

● Senior Meeting – For graduating seniors and parents  

● 8th Grade Meeting – Parents of 8th graders going into high school 

● 11th Grade Meeting – 1-on-1 meeting in May for review of transcript for 

senior year  
 

After 2 missed meetings, 2 missed paperwork deadlines, 2 consecutive missed 

tuition payments - You will be put on probation for 30 days and your enrollment 

will be under review. Failure to comply with the Grace PSP policies will result in 

termination of agreement and your student(s) will be disenrolled.  

 


